
TOWN OF LINCOLN 

BURNETT COUNTY 

WISCONSIN 

 

The PUBLIC HEARING on the proposed 2021 budget was held on Wednesday, 

November 11, 2020 at 6:45 pm, at the Lincoln Town Hall. 

 

Present:  Steve Washkuhn, Joe Peterson, Cory Jackson, Stacy Gaffney, Wanda 

Washkuhn, and Jim Petersen. 

 

The hearing was called to order by Chairman Steve Washkuhn at 6:45 pm. 

 

Copies of the proposed budget were distributed to all present and reviewed. 

 

Cory Jackson asked how often we receive LRIP funds as there are no funds in this 

proposed budget.  Steve explained the LRIP process and confirmed nothing 

payable in 2021. 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Joe Peterson, seconded by Cory Jackson.  3-0 

motion carried. 

 

 

 

_______________________                        ______________________ 

Steve Washkuhn                                             Joe Peterson 

 

_______________________                        ______________________ 

Cory Jackson                                                    Dated 


